
 

 

     
 

DATE:  July 23, 2020 

TOPIC: Renewal of MidCo Systems’ Mitel MiVoice Office250 Gold System and Support Plans 

PREPARED BY: Chris Edman 
 

Recommended for: 

☒ Action 

☒ Discussion 

☒ Information 

Purpose/Background: 
District 74’s contracts with MidCo Systems are up for their annual renewal. The District has used 
MidCo Systems’ Mitel MiVoice service and support plans for the VoIP phone system’s hardware 
and software respectively since 2015.  
District Legal Counsel reviewed the Service Agreement and Terms and Conditions provided by 
MidCo Systems and found a great number of changes from the previous year’s terms. MidCo 
honored all of the requested changes made by Counsel; except the limitation of liability language, 
plus the indemnification language as well as the provision on non-solicitation of MidCo personnel. 
This version of the Service Agreement and Terms and Conditions were found acceptable by 
Counsel and is attached. 
Fiscal Impact: 
$6,172 Gold Service plan  
$1,560 Support plan  

============== 

$7,732 Total  

The District paid $7,395.40 with MidCo Systems in 2019-20 

Recommendation: 
    It is the Administrative recommendation that the Finance Committee concurs to recommend to the       

    Board of Education to accept this Agreement from MidCo Systems for its Mitel MiVoice Office250     

    Gold System and Support Plans in the amount of $7,732 from September 1, 2020 to August 31,  

    2021.   
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